SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL Boys Branch, Juwaiza
Tel: 06 5665775 P.O. Box — 2324, Shauah

e-mail: boys@sissharjah.com_Website: www.sisjuwaiza.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten = Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/121/2022-2023 06/12/2022

For Grade IX & X only

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza

As informed earlier in the timetable of periodic test III dated 5/11/2022 with regard to the
Open House your kind attention is invited to the following points.

Result:

Please note that the result will be held released on Wednesday, 7" December 2022
by 7:00 p.m. online by the class teachers.

FEE PAYMENT:

Fee payment upto November 2022 has to be made promptly on or before 7" December
2022, so as to avoid any inconvenience. Parents using Skiply app, Zenda app or online
banking for payment of fees are required to clear the fees and provide evidence of

pavment.
The results of the fee defaulters will be withheld.

PICNIC:

As informed earlier with regard to the picnic Students will be brought to Juwaiza at
- 7:00 a.m. and then they will be taken to the picnic spot.

Non- instructional day: Thursday, 8" December 2022

For the students of grade IX & X non-participants of the picnic are not

required to come to school on Thursday, 8" December 2022.
With every good wish,
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MOHAMMED AMEEN
PRINCIPAL




